
Women's Health Ac�on want to hear about your experience 
of cervical screening in Aotearoa New Zealand. This includes 
if you've never been screened, or if you've received further 
treatment.  
 
Our goals are to learn from whānau voice and lived 
experience; beter understand what the barriers are to 
accessing screening; and form recommenda�ons for 
improving the system. 
 
Informa�on from our survey will be summarised and 
reported to Te Whatu Ora (Health New Zealand) and the 
Na�onal Screening Unit. Your data will remain anonymous 
and confiden�al. 
 
All survey par�cipants can enter the draw for a $150 Prezzy 
Card 
htps://www.surveymonkey.com/r/GH3SGV2 
 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/GH3SGV2

